
 
 
 
 
            

 
 
                  Kea, Truro, Cornwall TR3 6AY T 01872 272265 F 01872 272265 
                    E secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk W www.keaschool.org.uk 

Thursday 6 January 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Australian Bushfires Emergency 
 
Our School Council met to discuss the catastrophe currently happening in Australia. 
The children were very concerned about the plight of the wildlife in New South Wales 
and wanted to donate some money to WWF Australian Bushfire Relief. We had a 
meeting to discuss this and came up with a plan. 
 
We will be inviting small change donations in the special buckets next week. Look 
out for the Year 6 School Council members before school in the playground. Any 
amount, however small will be appreciated. 
 
On Thursday 13 February we will be having a non-school uniform day and inviting a 
donation of £1 from children. 
 
We hope this will raise awareness and start a conversation about climate change in 
general. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs McPherson and The School Council 
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